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The Sioux Rivers Governance Board met on Monday, May 1st, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. in the Sioux Rivers 
Regional Office in Woodbury County at 1211 Tri View, Suite B, Sioux City, Iowa. 
 
Board members present were Dennis Wright, Mark Sybesma, Keith Radig and Don Kass.   Board 
members Jeremy Taylor and Mark Loutsch were absent.   Dennis Butler attended as the Sioux Rivers 
Fiscal Agent.    Shane Walter attended as the Region’s CEO.   Patty Erickson-Puttmann, Aaron Haverdink 
and Sharon Nieman attended as Sioux Rivers Service Coordinators.   Julie Albright attended as the Sioux 
Rivers Regional Governance Board Secretary. 
 
Dennis Wright called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Shane Walter shared with the group that they have a one month opportunity to recertify the FY18 
Budget if they choose to do so. 
 
The attendees held various discussions regarding different concepts for adjusting the FY18 Budget and 
the per capita tax levy rates in each county. 
 
Shane will put together different scenarios, along with a revised budget and email the information to 
the group well ahead of the next Governance Board meeting.  The Board can make a final decision at 
that meeting on May 23rd.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

 
      Julie Albright, Secretary                                                                     Approved by Board:   6.27.17 


